
From: White, Duncan
To: kristina.quaempts@cheyennenation.com
Cc: teanna.limpy@cheyennenation.com; Talley, Sandra; Michalak, Paul; Einberg, Christian
Subject: RE: FW: ST of WY Draft Application to Assume Regulatory Authority Currently Held by the U.S Nuclear

Regulatory Commission
Date: Thursday, June 15, 2017 5:58:00 PM

Ms. Quaempts:
 
Sandra and I appreciate you taking the time to discuss the consultation request form we
received.  I want to confirm that the NRC is not requesting consultation on the Wyoming draft
agreement application.  Our letter to the Northern Cheyenne Tribe on the draft agreement was
strictly meant to inform you our activities.
 
If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me.
 
Regards,
Duncan White
301-415-2598
 
 
From: Kristina Quaempts [mailto:kristina.quaempts@cheyennenation.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 12:24 PM
To: Michalak, Paul <Paul.Michalak@nrc.gov>
Cc: Kristina Quaempts <kristina.quaempts@cheyennenation.com>; Teanna Limpy
<teanna.limpy@cheyennenation.com>
Subject: [External_Sender] FW: ST of WY Draft Application to Assume Regulatory Authority Currently
Held by the U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
 
Mr. Michalak,
 
I am forwarding this information again, as I received a undelivered notice
from Mr. Ryan Schierman email.
 
Thank you,
 
Kristina M. Quaempts
Section 106 Coordinator
kristina.quaempts@cheyennenation.com

 
From: Kristina Quaempts [mailto:kristina.quaempts@cheyennenation.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2017 10:20 AM
To: Paul.Michalak@nrc.gov; ryan.schierman@wy.gov
Cc: Kristina Quaempts <kristina.quaempts@cheyennenation.com>; Teanna Limpy
<teanna.limpy@cheyennenation.com>
Subject: ST of WY Draft Application to Assume Regulatory Authority Currently Held by the U.S
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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Mr. Schierman,
 
I attempted several times to access information for review via website as
shown on correspondence but was unable to retrieve it.
 
The correspondence on letter sent to our office was dated 4/25/17, however, it
did not reach our office until 5/9/17. My office reviews correspondence in the
order received. Therefore, I apologize for the inconvenience this may have
caused due to what appears to be a delayed response from our office.
 
Note: My office accepts consultations and correspondence via email. Our mail
does not reach our office in a timely manner from administration. Thank you for
this consideration.
 
Thank you for contacting our office,
 
Kristina M. Quaempts
Section 106 Coordinator
kristina.quaempts@cheyennenation.com
 

THPO (1)

Tribal Historic Preservation Office
Northern Cheyenne Tribe

P.O.  Box 128
19 West Chiefs Street
Lame Deer, MT 59043

406.477.4838  Main
406.477.8113 Direct
406.477.6388    FAX

www.cheyennenation.com
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